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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 11:29 AM
To: 'norm ozaki'
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002869

Hi Norm, 
Thanks for the phone call this morning and keeping me up to date on the site.  It sounds like you have had troubles 
retaining a drilling contractor with a limited access rig for the interior soil bore.  Based on your revised drill date of April 
15th ACEH will revise the report submittal deadline to May 17, 2010. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
From: norm ozaki [mailto:nozaki4472@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 4:15 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Ron Silberman 
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002869 
 
Dear Mark, 
  
Due to the extraordinary number of rain-affected days during the winter of 2009, we are formally requesting 
an extension on the due date for the submittal of the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report at 1240 Powell 
Street in Emeryville.  As discussed over the telephone on Friday, March 19, we concur with a due date of May 
1, 2010.  Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Norman T. Ozaki, Ph.D. 


